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Buckle Up Phone Down Day

(KLZA)-- On Wednesday, Oct. 25, the Missouri Department of Transportation,
and the Missouri Coalition for Roadway Safety are asking people to take the
Buckle Up Phone Down Challenge during the seventh annual BUPD Day.

Of the more than 500 fatalities in Missouri so far this year, 61% were unbuckled.
Distracted driving is the leading cause of crashes in Missouri and the United
States. Buckling up every trip and putting the phone down when you get behind
the wheel are two simple life-saving actions.

Missourians can take the BUPD challenge at modot.org or
http://buckleupphonedown.com/.

Representatives from both MoDOT and MSHP will be available to speak about
the importance of BUPD and hands-free legislation. To schedule an in-person or
phone interview, contact NW District Communications at 816-901-4529.
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